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Request for Extension: Comments on 2019 Energy Efficiency Action Plan 

Please see attached request for extending deadline to file comments on the 2019 EE Action Plan. 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 
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Comments of the Natural Resources Defense Council (NRDC) on the  

Workshop on the Draft 2018 Integrated Energy Policy Report (2018 IEPR), Volume II 

Docket Number 18-IEPR-01 

November 2, 2018 

Submitted by: Mohit Chhabra (NRDC) mchhabra@nrdc.org 

Srinidhi Sampath Kumar (California Housing Partnership) ssampath@chpc.net 

Rachel Golden (The Sierra Club) rachel.golden@sierraclub.org 

Carmelita Miller (The Greenlining Institute) CarmelitaM@greenlining.org  

 

The Natural Resources Defense Council (NRDC), The Sierra Club, The Greenlining 

Institute, and the California Housing Partnership would like to request an extension to the 

deadline for filing comments on the 2019 California Energy Efficiency Action Plan (EEAP). The 

2019 EEAP deals with complex and interrelated issues of doubling California’s energy 

efficiency achievements, decarbonizing the building sector, and reducing energy efficiency 

barriers in low income and disadvantaged communities.  

We request that the date for filing comments be extended from September 10th to 

September 24th to be able to provide meaningful and effective feedback on the 2019 EEAP. This 

will also allow us to better think through and incorporate the presentations (and related 

discussion) from the August 27th Integrated Energy Policy Report (IEPR) workshop on the 

EEAP. Thank you for considering our request. 
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